
!  

76 Mary Street, Barrie ON L4N 1T1 705-734 – 3580 

Re: Baytowne Hyundai / Emmanuel Baptist Church 

Dear Lisa, 

It is with some personal pleasure that I provide this letter of reference with regards to the performance of you and your firm 
on the above two projects. 

Your firms experience and ability has made the process a pleasure and your proactive approach to problem solving is 
refreshing and encouraging in a market that seems to be more bent on shifting responsibility. 

We look forward to more of these working relations together and openly invite any queries. 

Sincerely,  
Ted Handy, MRAIC, OAA 


